
 

 
 
 

 

 

20 March 2024 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

Class of 2024 Hoodies 

 

I am pleased to offer the chance for all students in Year 11 to purchase a Class of 2024 Hoodie 

to collect at their Leavers Assembly. This serves as a fantastic memory of their classmates and 

their time at school. 

The hoodies are available in sizes XS to 5XL priced at £28.00. The hoodies will be a Navy Blue 

colour with the school badge on the front and the names of our Year 11 students on the back.  

In order to secure this price, we will need to have payment from each student prior to ordering. If 

your son/daughter would like to purchase a Class of 2024 Hoodie please make payment via 

Scopay – This will also allow you to indicate your child’s size.  Details of sizes are listed below: 

 

Size XS S M L XL XXL 3Xl 4XL 5XL 

Chest 

Measurement 

Inches 

36-38 38-40 40-42 42-44 44-46 46-48 50-52 52-54 54-56 

 

If you need help using Scopay, please email general@thehambleschool.co.uk or telephone 

reception. 

It is very important that the payment for these is received by Friday 19 April 2024. Orders after 

this date will not be accepted. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs L Barkshire 

Progress Leader Year 11 

 

 

 

 

mailto:general@thehambleschool.co.uk


If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


